
 

 

  
 6020 Academy Road NE, Suite 100 (505) 822-9400 
 Albuquerque, New Mexico  87109 www.dbstephens.com 

April 19, 2024 

Re: Rebid Notice for Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority,  
East Mesa Water System Improvements Project - Phase 1 
Doña Ana County, New Mexico 

Dear Bidders:  

Two bids were received for the subject project.  At this time, the Owner is opting not to 
award this contract to either bidder, but to instead rebid the project with two base bids and 
bid alternates.  

The project will be rebid with advertising dates of April 25 and April 28, 2024 in the 
Albuquerque Journal and the Las Cruces Sun, respectively.  All interested bidders are 
encouraged to submit bids on the revised project.  No pre-bid meeting will be held.  

Please note the following key dates for the rebidding process: 

⦁ Advertisement Publication: April 25 and April 28, 2024 

⦁ Bid Submission Deadline: Prior to bid opening  

• Bid Opening Date and Time: May 21, 2024, 2:00 p.m. 

Detailed instructions for the submission of bids will be provided in the updated bid 
documents, which will be made available upon publication of the advertisements. 

We appreciate your continued interest and participation.  

Sincerely, 

DANIEL B. STEPHENS & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
Jennifer Hill, PE 
Senior Engineer 
 
ANT/JH/rpf 
cc: Karen Nichols, LRG PWWA 
 Martin Lopez, LRG PWWA 
 Chase Stearnes, PE, DBS&A 


